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A message from your Stewardship committee about… 

 

Per Capita 

 

Our church belongs to the Seattle Presbytery, the governing body for 

the Presbyterian Church (USA) in our region.  Per capita is a traditional 

form of “dues” paid by church members to support the staff and 

activities of regional presbyteries, larger synods, and ministry staff at 

the national level.  These activities include ministry support for member 

churches; organizational and theological assistance; guidance for 

member churches; and other responsibilities.  Seattle Presbytery 

prescribes annual per capita contributions of $40 per adult member 

($80 per couple).   

 

These payments may be made through the church.  For folks still using 

the boxed pre-dated offering envelopes, the BLUE envelope is 

specifically for your per capita donation.  Otherwise, just clearly mark 

your check or envelope as “Per Capita.”  For more information about 

Seattle Presbytery and the works that benefit from your per capita 

payment, you can look at their website: http://seattlepresbytery.org/   


